Motion: Fighting back against censorship in our Libraries

Council Resolves To:

- Call on Kent County Council to reaffirm its commitment to inclusive education and

freedom of expression.

- Write to the Secretary of State for Education expressing concern about threatened censorship and requesting clear guidance that protects access to LGBTQ+ inclusive

materials.

- Support school, charity and public libraries in maintaining diverse and inclusive

collections, including age-appropriate LGBTQ+ literature where able.

- Celebrate and promote LGBTQ+ History Month and similar events that affirm the

rights and dignity of all people, regardless of gender identity or sexual orientation."

Proposed by: Councillor Charles Gibson

Seconded by: Councillor Hannah Perkin